
 

 

 

 

Mae Fah Luang University Notification 

On Publication of Graduate-level Research Studies (Fifth Issue), B.E. 2563 (2020) 

-------------------- 

Mae Fah Luang University considers it appropriate to revise its guidelines for publication 

of post-graduate research as a requirement for curricular fulfillment, to ensure greater consistency 

with the current situation and compliance with Mae Fah Luang University’s standards. 

By virtue of section 26 of the Mae Fah Luang University Act, B.E. 2541 (1998), and the 

resolution of the Academic Council in meeting no. 10/2563 on 7 October 2020, the University 

hereby issues ‘Mae Fah Luang University Notification On Publication of Graduate-level Research 

Studies (Fifth Issue), B.E. 2563 (2020)’, as follows; 

No. 1 This announcement is referred to as ‘Notification On Publication of Graduate-level 

Research Studies (Fifth Issue), B.E. 2563 (2020)’. 

No. 2 This announcement is effective after the date of issue. 

No.3 The statement in item 6.1 of Mae Fah Luang University Notification On Publication 

of Graduate-level Research Studies (Fifth Issue), B.E. 2563 (2020), dated 25 February 2014, is 

revoked and replaced with the following statement: 

“6.1 All or part of the GRP has been published or accepted for publication by the 

editor or editorial board of an internationally recognized and quality-ranked journal that meets the 

following criteria: 

6.1.1 An international journal listed on the Thailand Research Fund’s database or 

an international journal for the Royal Golden Jubilee Ph. D. Programmes; 

6.1.2 An international journal listed on the Higher Education Commission’s latest 

announcement 

The date of publication acceptance will be considered” 

Issued on   21st October, 2020. 

 

Chayaporn Wattanasiri 

(Associate Professor Dr. Chayaporn Wattanasiri) 

The President of Mae Fah Luang University 

 

 

 

 


